From Elery Hamilton-Smith, Rethink Consulting, Fax 03.9481.2439


						      Phone 03.9489.7785





11 November, 1997





David Costello


NSW National Parks & Wildlife Service


P.O. Box 472


Tumut


NSW		2720





Hallo David





We have started our planning for the training program and there are a few things to check with you :





We plan to drive to Tumut on Sunday 23rd, and stay there for the night. Do you have any advice on low-cost accommodation ?





Then to drive to Rules point first thing in the morning, across Long Plan and into Currango in time for the start of the program. Is this feasible time-wise ? And could you or someone else from your office come with us to fill us in on details of the country ? This means we would start with at least a better understanding than we have now.





Do you have air photos of the area available ? If not, don’t bother, but if available, we’ll use them.





Re maps - we think the Rules Point 1:25,000 would be ideal. As well as having a copy for each of three work groups, could you get 2-3 black and white photocopy type prints from a plan printer for people to mark up in the course of the exercise ? If there isn’t an appropriate print office in Tumut, let us know and we‘ll get them done here. It would also be useful to get one original laminated so that at the end of the exercise, we can leave your office with a summary map.





Do you think many people will have read Roger Goode’s book - obviously, there won’t be time to read it at Currango, but if a number have already read it, it would be a useful standard reference.





I’ll be in touch again in a couple of days with a preliminary draft of the program. Can you let me know the expected starting time and finishing time on the 26th. ?











Cheers





Elery Hamilton-Smith.





